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Please note that under this draft some local governments will receive financial
assistance from the local recycling assistance program in amounts that exceed the total
costs of their recycling programs.

Please contact me with any questions about this draft.

Rebecca C. Tradewell
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7290
E−mail:  becky.tradewell@legis.wisconsin.gov


